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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 2:33 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: xtraoil@sbcglobal.net
Subject: RO 191 - Drill Date Change to 5/18 and 5/19/11 at 1701 Park Street, Alameda

Hi Barbara, 
  
We are now scheduled to install wells at 1701 Park Street in Alameda (RO 191) on 5/18/11 and 5/19/11 in accordance 
with our April 15, 2011 Groundwater Extraction Feasibility Test Work Plan.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions.  Thank you! 
  
Paul  
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 


